From: Steven.Hall2@met.police.uk

Sent: 11 July 2018 14:26

To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Subject: Helen Millichap discussion follow up.
Ms Cordell

| have been asked to forward you the below link to the Metropolitan Police Service complaints page, to follow
up your discussion with Ma’am Millichap.

Please clink on the link below

https://www.met.police.uk/feedback/thanks-and-complaints/

Ma’am Millichap has also asked me to confirm in writing to you that following your conversation today she
will liaise with her colleagues in Neighbourhood Policing and those whom deal with vulnerable adults to
better understand Simons position.

Any further concerns please do let me know.

Regards
Steve
PS Steven Hall

Staff Officer — Enfield and Haringey Borough Commander Chief Superintendent Helen Millichap
Address Wood Green Police Station, 347 High Road, N22 8JA
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NOTICE - This email and any attachments may be confidential, subject to copyright and/or legal privilege and are
intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender and delete it from your system. To avoid incurring legal liabilities, you must not distribute or copy the
information in this email without the permission of the sender. MPS communication systems are monitored to the
extent permitted by law. Consequently, any email and/or attachments may be read by monitoring staff. Only
specified personnel are authorised to conclude any binding agreement on behalf of the MPS by email. The MPS
accepts no responsibility for unauthorised agreements reached with other employees or agents. The security of
this email and any attachments cannot be guaranteed. Email messages are routinely scanned but malicious
software infection and corruption of content can still occur during transmission over the Internet. Any views or
opinions expressed in this communication are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those
of the Metropolitan Police Service (MPS).

Find us at:

Facebook: https: // m.facebook.com/metpoliceuk

Twitter: @metpoliceuk




